JORONTO

September 2, 2022

Personal Greetings from Councillor Cynthia Lai
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I am pleased to send my warmest greetings to all those in attendance at the Opening Ceremony
of the 3rd Toronto Dragon Festival (2022) organized by Canadian Association of Chinese
Performing Arts (CACPA). The annual festival gives Torontonians a chance to enjoy Chinese
tradition and culture.

Ethnic art is an incredible force for the socio-economic development of Toronto and
contributes to the energetic cultural landscape of our great city!

| applaud CACPA, sponsors and volunteers for making this festival a resounding success.
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable experience!
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Sincerely,

Hhdt

Cynthia Lai, Councillor
Ward 23 - Scarborough North
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